
Comment for planning application WSCC/028/21
Application
number

WSCC/028/21

Name Peter Brown

Address SANDIWAY, GEORGES LANE, GEORGES LANE, PULBOROUGH, RH20 3JH

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments My wife and I consider that this would be a major inconvenience for the area as waste disposal lorries 
would cause no end of traffic congestion at the Washington roundabout and could lead to many 
accidents which could be fatal.  The A24 is already an overcrowded road.
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